
Year 11 Leavers Mass 
We would like to invite all Year 11 parents/carers to our Leavers Mass. This will

take place on Friday 24 May 2024 at 11am (please arrive for 10.45am) in the
School Hall.  Please follow the link below to confirm if you will be able to attend so

we can gage numbers. Thank you.

RSVP by following the link below
https://forms.office.com/e/C3v6Zhpxa3
by Thursday 23 May 2024 at 12 noon 

https://forms.office.com/e/C3v6Zhpxa3

